From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Fay Harelkin - Renaming John A MacDonald Road - CK 6310-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 11:24 AM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Fay Harelkin - Renaming John A MacDonald Road - CK 6310-1

--- Replies to this email will go to_ -

Submitted on Wednesday, June 23, 2021 - 11:24
Submitted by user: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

==Your Message==
Service category: City Council, Boards & Committees
Account Number:
Subject: Street name change
Message: | am not a resident of Saskatoon, | live in Prince
Albert. If | had to vote, | would vote against a street name
change to Reconciliation...today this is the buzz word, what if
the buzz word changes whether tomorrow, next week or next
year..... what if there is no reconciliation between the
aboriginal and non aboriginal people. | believe Canadians have
lost enough of our history, good or bad, hopefully we have
learned from our mistakes
Attachment:

==Your Details==
First Name: Fay
Last Name: Harelkin
Email:
Confirm Email:
Neighbourhood where you live:

Phone Number: (306)-




